
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events:  
www.scottlake.net (Under Calendar Tab) 

• SLAMS – April 8th @ 6 pm 
• Mini Hydro Races – April 12th  @ 9:00 am 
• HERS – April 16th @ 6 pm 
• Garden Club – April 17th @ 10:30 am  
• Board of Trustees – April 17th @ 6 pm 
• Easter Egg Dash – April 19th @ 10:30 am 
• SLAMS Easter Pancake Breakfast – April 20th 

from 7 am-11 am 
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April 17th Board of Trustees Meeting @ 6pm 
 Final approval of the Draft Budget 
 
April 22nd  Voting packets and Draft Budget mailed out. 

Look for your packet in your mailbox. 
 
May 10th Annual Meeting @ 10 am 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from your President –  
Eric Riffe 
 
Dear Homeowners, 
 
Our neighborhood is more than just a collection of 
houses—it's a community. As such, we all must do 
our part to keep it safe. One of the easiest yet most 
effective ways to do this is by staying vigilant and 
reporting any unusual or suspicious activity. 
 
This is where the "If You See Something, Say 
Something" principle comes into play. By staying 
alert and notifying the proper authorities when 
something feels off, we can deter crime and 
maintain the security of our homes. 
 
What Should You Look For? 
 
• People or vehicles acting suspiciously, such as 

unknown individuals walking through yards or 
parked cars without an apparent reason for 
being there. 

• Strange disturbances in your area include 
missing property, car rummaging, or broken 
items/property. 

• All broken or damaged community property 
may be an indication of vandalism. 

 
What to Do When You See Something 
Suspicious: 
 
• Stay Safe: Do not approach anyone or 

intervene directly. Your safety is the priority. 
• Report It: Contact the SLMC office via phone 

or email, or the local authorities. Provide as 
many details as possible (e.g., time, location, 
description of people or vehicles involved). 

• Stay Anonymous: If you prefer, you can 
always remain anonymous when reporting. 

• SLMC Common Grounds: If you see 
something broken or damaged, please contact 
the office @ 360-352-4787 or email: 
office@scottlake.net, so maintenance can take 
care of it. 

 
Remember, when we all contribute to the safety of 
our community, we create an environment where 
everyone can feel secure and enjoy their homes. 
 
Together, we can ensure Scott Lake Maintenance 
Company remains a place where neighbors look out 
for one another. 
 
 

 

 

Mini Hydro Races 
Saturday, April 12th,  
9 am-3 pm 
 
Scott Lake is privileged to be the home of the ERCU 
(Electric Radio Controlled Unlimiteds) Diamond Cup 
for the second year. This exciting event is like our 
own miniature SeaFair! ERCU is a group of 
hydroplane enthusiasts racing 1/10 and 1/7 scale 
models of vintage, classic, and modern era unlimited 
hydroplanes. They are known as one of the premier 
fast electric scale unlimited clubs in the world! 
Because these boats can reach speeds of up to 70mph, 
the lake will be closed to all other activity for the 
whole day, dawn to dusk. This is for the safety of all 
involved. In addition to the race, the Events 
Committee will host an art station for kids, and 
SLAMS will offer a concession stand with proceeds 
supporting this year's Fishing Derby. So please come 
down to watch the excitement and enjoy fun with your 
neighbors! 

 

 

http://www.scottlake.net/
mailto:office@scottlake.net
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Scott Lake Maintenance Company   Phone: 360-352-4787 
www.scotlake.net email: office@scottlake.net  

Office Hours: Monday-Friday, 8:30 am – 4 pm 

Easter Egg Dash 
 
Please join us for the Scott  
Lake Easter Egg Dash Saturday,  
April 19th at 10:30 am  
 
Over 3000 eggs will be laid on the ballfield, and 
Additional prizes, goodie bags, and raffle items will 
be available in the community center. All proceeds 
from this year's raffle will benefit the 2025 Scott 
Lake fishing derby. 
 
We are looking for volunteers to help set up and staff 
on the event day.  High school students can use 
hours volunteering at this event to help them achieve 
their required community service.  
 
If you would like to volunteer, donate, or learn more 
about our event, please reach out 
to  slmceventscommittee@gmail.com 
 

SLAMS Easter Pancake Breakfast 
Sunday, April 20th, from 7 am – 11 am 
 
Join us for a delightful morning at the Easter 
breakfast served by the Scott Lake Men’s Club 
(SLAMS) at the Community Center on Sunday, April 
20th, from 7 a.m. to 11 a.m. Indulge in an all-you-
can-eat breakfast that promises to please every 
palate. Just $7.00 for adults and children aged 6-12 
can enjoy their meals for only $6.00. Even better, 
little ones aged five and under eat free, ensuring a 
family-friendly atmosphere.  

This cheerful gathering offers a fantastic meal and is 
the pivotal fundraiser for the much-loved Scott Lake 
Kids Fish Derby. Please bring  
along your family, friends, and  
neighbors to share in this  
wonderful community experience 
as we come together to support a 
great cause. We look forward to 
seeing you there! The SLAMS  
Club appreciates your support! 

 

 

RNS (Rapid Notification System) 

Good news! We are currently working on acquiring 
our own Rapid Notification System. This system will 
replace the Northwest Water Services Notification 
System and ensure that everyone in the community 
receives timely notifications of water system 
disruptions and other essential updates regarding the 
community. More information will be provided soon. 
In the meantime, don't hesitate to contact the office at 
(360) 352-4787 or email office@scottlake.net with 
your information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Once the system is established, you can tailor your 
preferences for notifications and their delivery 
methods. Until then, phone and email are the main 
options. 

 

Sharing Shed Reminder 

While the office understands that sharing is caring, 
certain items cannot be placed in the Sharing Shed. 
Yard sale items can pose a hazard when mixed 
with food items. Please refrain from bringing your 
retired clothing, wall-hanging bedding, and similar 
items. Keep your donations limited to food, plants, 
and personal care items ONLY. Anything that is 
not considered edible by either humans or animals, 
or that cannot be used for cleaning the body, 
clothes, or home, will be discarded and not shared 
with the community. Absolutely no alcohol-related 
items are allowed. Even non-alcoholic beer 
contains enough alcohol to require it to be labeled. 
Please remember to keep the shed for its intended 
purpose. 

   

SIGN-UP FORM: 

Name:         

Address:        

           
Email Address or phone number: 
 

        

Preferred notification method (e.g., email, voice, 
SMS, push notifications): Please circle your 
preference 
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